
 
2018 Cast Meet & Greet 

October 24th from 3:30pm-5:30pm 

Congratulations on being cast in the 2018-2019 show of Aladdin 

Kids!! Let’s begin our journey together to Agrabah on Wednesday, 

to go over important info, view parts of Aladdin, and to receive 

scripts. If you have any questions and will not be able to attend, 

please let Mrs. Grace (kgrace@wcpss.net) know immediately. 

Many thanks for the great auditions and we are looking forward 

to an amazing season of theater!! 
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